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I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiv-
ing with their families. It was awesome to 
close out the Thanksgiving weekend with a 
Los Senderos monthly ride. The weather was 
perfect and 45 Los Senderos Members and 
their guests were able to enjoy a beautiful trail 
ride in the Japatul Valley mountains. Rick and 
Eddie Fordem made it extra special by hosting 
our trail ride with a bar stop in their beautiful 
pasture. Granny Martin would be smiling with 
all the horses on the property. Lions, Tigers and 
Bears was kind enough to host us once again 
at their gorgeous sanctuary. Our hosts, Mark 
and Bobbi Brink even provided a private tour 
of the animals. The event was topped off with 
over 100 Los Senderos Members and guests 
enjoying a wonderful lunch provided by Des-
canso Junction. Adam again provided plenty 
of refreshments to keep the group hydrated. It 
was a great day for sure.

I would like to thank our Monthly Ride Com-
mittee for doing a superb job this year in han-
dling our monthly rides. Ride Chairman Steve 
Vaughn, along with his assistants Tim Dirkes 
and Chuck Gallant, worked their tails off do-
ing pre-rides and making sure all the details 
were in order for each ride. Bill Cuddeback 
and Bob Wining pitched in with their support 
as well. Please reach out and thank them for 
their dedication to the club. Also, thank you to 
Bob Wining for stepping in and handling the 
photography this year. You’ve done a great job 
keeping the memories for years to come.

Special Thanks:
I would also like to thank this years Board of 
Directors. Tom Laff (veep), Steve Vaughn, Jer-
ry Moss, Tuck Arnold, Gordon Garewal, Scott 
Vowles and Don Horn. Thank you to all our 
committees for a job well done. I appreciate 
all your help in 2020. It has been an honor to 
serve Los Senderos along with you.

Annual Meeting:
This year’s Annual Meeting will be held on 
December 8th, 2020 at 6:00pm. Please join us
in the Garden Room at Singing Hills. The nom-
inating committee has put Tom Laff, Chuck 
Gallant and Steve Williams up for next years 
Board of Directors. We will be reviewing the 
2020 year and electing a new Board for 2021. 
Come share in some holiday cheer and let your 
voice be heard.

Dinner Dance:
This year’s dinner dance will be held January
23rd, 2021. Details to be determined and posted 
on the website.

Upcoming Events:
December 8th-Annual Meeting @ Sycuan 6pm
January 23rd-Annual Dinner Dance-Location
TBD

     Cheers,
     John Omahen
     President

President’s Report



2020 Board of Directors: 
President – John Omahen                                                                                                         
Vice President – Tom Laff                                                  
Director – Steve Vaughn 
Director – Jerry Moss
Director – Tuck Arnold
Director – Gordon Garewal
Treasurer – Scott Vowles 

Past President – Don Horn

Annual Ride Committee 
Chairman – DK Nasland 
Co-Chair – Tuck Arnold
Raffle Chairman – Larry Wilske

Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman – Steve Vaughn
Co-Chairs - Chuck Gallant, 
Bill Cuddeback, Tim Dirkes, Bob Wining 

Membership Committee
Chairman – Don Horn
Co-Chairs – Rick White, Bill Cuddeback, 
Jerry Moss, Tim Dirkes
                              

Members Only Ride                                                                          
Chairman – Chuck Gallant

Los Senderos Park Chairman
Bill Cuddeback 








